
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Birkacre News   
 

Year Four                        Autumn 2 

 Hope you had a lovely Half Term break! 

 
Welcome back after the half term 
break. This term is going to busy 
and fun filled. Please remember to 
watch out for the spelling list that 
comes home every Monday for a 
quiz on Friday. 
Please practise multiplication tables 
at home each night – not just 
chanting but quick recall of them. 
Reading books should please be 
read each night. 
 

This half term in Birkacre Class your child will 
experience a wide range of Mathematics and 
Literacy activities along with a Creative 
Curriculum topic called “world War 2.” During 
this topic the children will learn through 
music, science, history, geography and art. 
They will take part in a range of written and 
practical activities such as:  
- creating their own Blitz images 
-exploring the work of Henry Moore 
- writing their own evacuee stories and letters. 
- hopefully visiting the Imperial war museum 
in Manchester. 
 

 

Check out the Birkacre Blog on 

the school website at 

stjosephschorley.co.uk 
 

In Birkacre your child will need to bring the following 
into school: 

 Reading book and Record every day 

 PE kit for Monday and Thursday  

 

Rewards 

Star of the Day 

Table of the week 

Reader of the week 
 


